

February 18, 2023 Silent Auction



Donation Agreement

Dear Friends, Neighbors, and Local Business Leaders:

Winterfest is here again and "Snowy" is ready to kick it off with a brand new twist. Due to the pandemic, we will present a virtual experience that everyone can "tune in" to see what is being displayed and promoted. It will have the appearance and feel of a shopping network, providing a whole lot of fun and with many take-aways.

In order to ensure the success of this year's event, we are seeking to work in partnership with local businesses and individuals who share Calvary's desire to make a positive difference in the lives of others. Therefore, you are invited to participate as a silent auction donor. If you have any questions or need further information please contact the Office, M-TH 9am – 1pm; admin@calvaryirb.org

Contact Name: (Please Print)
Business Name:
Address:
Telephone Number:
Email Address:
I am providing the following as a donation for the Silent Auction at "Winterfest on the Rocks": Description:
Value:

Thank You for Your Support!

Admin Use only **Auction** #

Calvary Episcopal Church